
TUESDAY 23RD JANUARY 3PM - 7PM 

PLAN SUPPORT EVENT
EDUCATIONAL HEALTH CARE

If you are a parent or carer of a young person with an Educa�onal Health and Care Plan 
(EHCP) who is considering their next steps, please come along to our informa�on event 
designed especially for learners with EHCP's.

This event will give poten�al learners and their parents/guardians the opportunity to visit 
the college and speak to some of the staff who will be assis�ng learners while at college. 

There will be staff from our Addi�onal Learning Support Team as well as our Admissions 
Team and Advice and Guidance Team.

Should you require more course specific informa�on we can arrange a one-to-one 
appointment with a member of the curriculum team.

We look forward to welcoming you to Burton and South Derbyshire College.

Please note: If you have previously met with a member of the team, or made a formal 
applica�on, you do not need to a�end this event.

For more information, call us on:
 01283 494400

BURTON TOWN CENTRE CAMPUS
Lich�eld Street
Burton on Trent
DE14 3RL

email us
enquiries@bsdc.ac.uk
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